
Hello UDC members, 
 
I'm sorry I will not be able to join you for your meeting on Wed Ap 10 due to conflicting 
committee meetings.  I want you to know that I support the proposal related to the installation of 
Temporary Suite Structures for Breese Stevens Field.  Since Breese is located in UDD 8, your 
approval is required.  Landmarks Commission has approved after changes were made by the 
applicant to lower the height of the structures and to make them more compatible with the 
surroundings. 
 
Thank you for your work. 
Best, 
Ledell 
 
Alder Ledell Zellers 
608 417 9521 
 
To subscribe to District 2 updates go to:  http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/  
 

http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

